
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

UMW Fundraiser 
The UMW Food Fest will not be held this year due to Covid. In 
the past, the proceeds from the Food Fest funded UMW  
missions that helped women, youth, and children in our area 
and state.  If you are interested in supporting this missions 
effort, please make your check payable to EFUMC; write 
UMW on the memo line; place your check in the offering plate 
on Sunday or mail to the church office (P.O. Box 589, Easley, 
SC 29641) by November 30. Thank you for your support! 

Item Missing 
A large red canvas wagon is missing from the church craft 
room. If anyone has borrowed the wagon, please call the 
church office to let us know if the wagon has been borrowed 
or placed in another area.  

Children’s Volunteers Needed 
Children’s Sunday School classes are meeting in person. We 
need volunteers. If you would like to help with Sunday School 
contact Deana at deana@easleyfumc.org.  
The nursery has re-opened.  We still need lots of nursery  
volunteers especially for the Sonrise Service and for Sunday 
School. To volunteer in the nursery, contact Tracee Simpson 
at tsimp1985@aol.com.  

Ingles gift cards  
Cards are available in the church office during regular office 
hours. Cards are in $50.00 and $100.00 increments. The 
church earns 5% of the face value of the card. The profits from 
the sale of the cards will be used for the mortgage debt  
retirement. If you are an Ingles shopper, this is a great way to 
help the church. 

Curiosity Shoppe 
The Trim A Trim Christmas Shop is now open in the Curiosity 
Shoppe.  Fall décor is still available for purchase. Come by 
and check out the new items. All proceeds from the Shoppe 
help with projects around the church.  
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United Christian Ministries needs household paper products 
and cleaners. Canned goods like vegetables, meat, and meals 
are also needed. They do not need boxed macaroni and 
cheese at this time. You can bring these items to the church 
office during the week or to the narthex on Sunday. 
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November 14 

Greeters: Julie Thompson (8:45) Linda Galloway (11:00) 

Ushers: Jimmy Jones, Bob Dean (11:00)                                    

Lay Readers: Mike Thompson (8:45) David Cantrell (11:00)  

Lay Welcomer: Sandra Bandy (8:45) 

Nursery: Meg Edwards (8:45) Dori Hood (11:00) 

November 21 

Greeters: Mary Rose Gathman(8:45) Linda Galloway (11:00) 

Ushers: Jimmy Jones, Bob Dean (11:00)                                    

Lay Readers: Jill Powell (8:45) TBD (11:00)  

Lay Welcomer: Charlene Fetterly (8:45) 

Nursery: Sandra Bandy (8:45) Caitlin Dailey(11:00) 

November 28 - Hanging of the Greens 

Greeters: Heidi Mathis (8:45)  Linda Galloway (11:00) 

Ushers: Jimmy Jones, Bob Dean (11:00)                                    

Lay Readers: Mike Thompson (8:45)  

Lay Welcomer: Sandra Bandy (8:45) 

Nursery: TBD (8:45)  Felix Hood (11:00) 
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